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Note: the following tnessage involves the 7-12 program in the Paisley school building; the DLP
was not involved in this issue.

June 19,2018

Dear Paisley Parent,

At the end of May 2018, it came to the attentíon of the administration that Paisley School had
experienced a security breach of ALMA, our school-information-system. Several staff passwords had
been compromised and used by students to login and change grades over the course of several
months. While the tampered grades have been corrected, a criminal investigation is underway with
cooperation from the Lake County District Attorney and the Oregon State Police.

Paisley School District staff have reviewed our security procedures and have made changes to
assure a similar breach will not happen in the future. We have also contracted a private cyber security
firm in order to conduct an audit of our digital resources. We will put additional measures into place to
enhance the security of our digital information.

As you know, the world of technology is constantly changing. As such, methods to defeat security
threats must constantly change, as well. Know that our primary concern is to ensure the safety and
well-being of your students, includíng all aspects of their life at school. We will remain vigilant in this
goal.

Please refer any questions regarding this matter to our office at 541-943-3111.
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